
   

Important and Urgent Notice from the Guangzhou Organizing Committee of the  

2nd USIP World Police Service Pistol Shooting Championship 

 

September 29, 2018 

 

Dear delegations and competitors, 

 

As the championship is getting closer, we would like to kindly remind you the following 

procedures to ensure your smooth entering China and participating in the competition. 

 

1. Visa application 

The Organizing Committee has prepared formal invitation letters and made hotel 

reservations for all the delegations. Please apply for visas in the China Embassy in your 

country respectively, with your passports, invitation letters, application forms etc. If any 

documents still needed, please do not hesitate to contact our officers of the preparation 

office wpps2018@163.com. 

 

2. National anthem in MP3 format 

Please send us your national anthem in MP3 format to our official Email: 

wpps2018@163.com by October 8th, as it will be played in the award ceremony if your 

delegation wins the rewards.  

 

3. Police card scanned copies 

According to the USIP rules and regulations, only police can take part in the shooting 

competition. Please send us the police card scanned copies of all your delegates to our 

official Email: wpps2018@163.com by October 8th.  And please do bring your original 

police identity cards with you when you come to China, as the USIP will check them on 

the competition venue.    

 

4. Delegates’ detailed information  

   Please send us the departments, position, police rankings of all your delegates, namely, 

the following form, to our official Email: wpps2018@163.com by October 8th, to facilitate 

better match management and reception service. 

Delegate Name Department Position Police Ranking 

Team 

Leader 
    

Translator     

Staff     

Athlete1     
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5、Personal photos 

Please send us personal photos of all your delegates to our official Email: 

wpps2018@163.com by October 8th. As the photos are for making championship cards, 

please send us the clear versions, like those for passports, or police cards (in JPEG 

format; scan resolution not less than 300DPI; photo pixel not less than 20k). 

 

6、Other documents 

   As all the delegations will be introduced in the opening ceremony, please provide us a 

brief introduction of your national police (about 300 words) and a brief video 

introduction of your team (about 300 words). 

   Besides, we will make a memory wall in the competition venue, please provide us police 

badge, pictures of your police uniforms, police rankings and a brief introduction in 

written words. 

   Please send us all the above documents to our official Email: wpps2018@163.com by 

October 8th . 

 

 

Please be noted that the deadline for submitting delegates ‘personal 

information(name and passport copies) is 8th October. Those teams 

who fail to submit such information by 8th October will not be 

qualified to enter the matches.  

 

 

 

We are looking forward to meet you all in Guangzhou! 

 

 

The Organizing Committee of the Second USIP World Police Service Pistol Shooting 

Championship 

Athlete 2     

Athlete 3     

Athlete 4     
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